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Re:

LIARZA consuttins Ensineers and scientists

July 20, 1995

Ms. Madhulla lngan
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
Department of Environmental Health, Hazardous Materials Division
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, 2nd Floor
Alameda, CA 945W-6577

Corporation Yard Ground Water Monitoring
Mills College, Oakland, California
Project No.: K275-H

Dear Ms. Logan:

This letter confirms that ground water monitoring at the Mills College Corporation Yard in
Oakland, California, will be conducted on a semiannual schedule following the second quaner
monitoring performed in April 1995. The next monitoring event is scheduled for October 1995.
The change to a semiannual schedule was recommended in Monitoring Well lwtalluion and
Second Qrnrter 1995 Ground Water Sarnpling Repon (Harza, June 19, 1995) and was approved
by you on July 19, 1995 (verbal conversaiion with Derek Amentrout of Harza). Monitoring
of five existing wells will be performed as described in the above referenced report.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Harza Consulting Enginqgrs and Scientists

Arkg/'n
Derek D. Armentrout
Proiect Chemist

DA:gg\encl.
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Mr. David Jobnson (Mitls College - l)
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425 Roland Way Oakland, California 94621
Tel: (510) 568-4001 Fax: (510) 568-2205

255 North Market, Suite 248 San Jose, California 95110
Tel: (408) 288-8312 Fax: (s10) 568-2205
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Attached are the corrected tables fuom Monitoing Wetl Inslallation and Secorul Quarler 1995 Ground Water Sampling

Report, (Hana, June 19, 1995). I apologize for the error.

-Derek
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